
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, December 12, 1967

THOUGHT EON TIIE DAY
"And she shall bring forth a son, and thou shalt call his name JESUS: for 
he shall save his people from their sins. Now all this was done, that it 
might be fulfilled which was spoken of the Lord by the prophet, saying, 
Behold, a virgin shall be with child, and shall bring forth a son, and they 
shall call his name Emmanuel, which being interpreted is, God with us."
— Matt. 1:21-23. May God be with you all during this blessed Christmas 
season.

STUDENTS STAYING IN DORMS
All students staying in the dorms over the holidays will be charged tfl.50 
per night beginning Sunday night, December 17.

STUDENTS NOT RETURNING
Students not returning next quarter must check out of the dorm with their 
supervisors by Saturday, December 16, at 12:00 noon.

MEALS DURING CHRISTMAS
Meal tickets are now available for students who will be on campus during 
Christmas holidays. The charge is ^2.00 per day. We must sell ten to 
justify keeping the Snack area open. If you want a ticket, purchase it at 
the Administration Office before Thursday, December 14. A two-meal meal 
is also available for tfl.40 per day.

FLU SHOTS
Flu shots will be given on Wednesday, December 13, from 11:00-1:00.

CHRISTMAS DINNER
Christmas Dinner will be served in the Cafeteria Tuesday night, December 12 
at the regular time.

cal ling all c c-weds
Don't forget Co-Weds tonight, December 12, at 7*30 in the Cafeteria. If 
possible, bring your gift. If you need a ride, call VA 2-4652 or TU 3-4691.

MERRY CHRISTMAS! SEE YOU NEXT YEAR!!


